9 Eastern Hospital Road, Sookunpo, Hong Kong

Tel: 2577 3489 Fax: 2882 4520 Web: www.sekps.edu.hk E-mail: webmaster@sekps.edu.hk

17th November, 2016 Circular: 18 / 2016-17

Dear Parents / Guardians,

2016 Healthy Snack Week

Snacks play a major and growing role in children's diets. Serving healthy snacks to children is important to providing good nutrition and supporting lifelong healthy eating habits. "2016 Healthy Snack Week" will be launched to help pupils develop daily healthy eating habit. Parents are encouraged to prepare healthy snacks or food for your child such as fresh fruits, dried fruits, nuts, vegetables, wheat bread, milk, yoghurt, cheese, boil eggs, etc. For more information, please surf the website of Department of Health at http://school.eatsmart.gov.hk.

During the period from 21st November 2016 to 2nd December 2016, pupils will be awarded a mark to be posted on the list in the classroom every day if they bring healthy snacks to school. Please encourage your child to take part in the "Healthy Snack Week Competition" which will be organized during this period.

Thank you for your attention.



Yours sincerely,

(Ms. CHUI Sau-man) Headmistress

Seize the Day